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'Hewatt Pty Ltd (“Hewatt”)

 two contracts at Horse Park Drive;

1

Attachment A

Hewatt entered into voluntary administration on 8 May 2014 '%;md appointed PPB
Advisory Pty Ltd as the Administrator. ' '

“"Hewatt is engaged as a subcpntracfor on the Majura Parkway project by Fulton Hogén

Pty Ltd (“Fulton Hogan”), as well as being directly engaged by the ACT Government on ‘

"PPB has committed to working constructively wifh all stakeholders including employees,

unions, sub-contractors and government, SSP is In regular contact with PPB.

Although SSP_uhderstands that the contract between Fulton Hogan and Hewatt hasnot

.been terminated, Hewatt is no longer working on the Majura Parkway project. Work on -
- the Majura Parkway project is continuing, and Fulton Hogan has reallocated work to

other sub-contractors where appropriate.

Ful_tqn Hogan,has taken-on a number of preyidus Hewatt employees through a labour
hire company, while other former Hewatt staff have been employed by other sub-

contractors and continue to work on the Majura Parkway project. SSP understands that
over 50 staff previously employed or sub-contracted by Hewatt ori Majura Parkway
_continue to work on-site. o -

The awarded value of the Majura Parkway contract with Fulton Hogan is $268,276,814
(GST inclusive). Fulton Hogan continues to retain its assurance that the Majura Parkway
project will be completed according to the program and budget established in its -
existing contract with the Terfitory. ‘ '

. Hewatt (in Administration) re’tommehced work on the Horse Park Drive proj.é,ct on
- 20 May 2014, 1t is anticipated that a number of Hewatt employees will retain their

employment for longer than would occur if Hewatt withdrew from this project. -







